
 

 
 

 
  

2017 State of the Community Address 

  
 The 2017 State of the Community 
Address took place on Wednesday, 
February 1st at the Saukville American 
Legion Landt-Thiel Post.  Attendees 
enjoyed a great meal, catered by our own 
Messina’s Italian Restaurant, and listened 
to important updates from Village 
President Barb Dickmann, School Board 
Vice President Brenda Fritsch, County 
Supervisor Lee Schlengvogt, and State 
Representative Rob Brooks.   
  This is a very important annual event 
that truly connects business, community 
and government.  Avery special thank 
you to everyone that came out to support 
our event and our mission.   
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Upcoming Events: 

February 28, 2017: 

Retirement Plans and Market Update 

Ozaukee Humane Society 

Noon – 1PM 

Wednesday, April 5, 2017 

OED Outreach Event 

The Watermark at Shully’s 

4:30 – 7PM 

 
Hiring?   

Let us help.  We post job openings for chamber 
members on our website and, if requested, on our 
Facebook page.  Please send information on your 
company’s opening to 
exec@saukvillechamber.org 

 

 

 

    

SaIn Other News 
Check out this article on our partnership 
with the Village: 
 
http://www.ozaukeepress.com/business/8419-chamber-
village-are-working-partners 
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Attachments 

Retirement Planning and Market Update presented by Edward Jones    
representative Travis Murphy – Tuesday, February 28, 2017 

OED Outreach Event – featuring Brad Smith, President and Chief Legal 
Officer of Microsoft – Wednesday, April 5, 2017 

We are proud to partner with the OED to offer NO COST counseling to 
Ozaukee County Businesses – contact Richard Gorko at 414-227-3225 or 

gorko@uwm.edu for an appointment or more information 

 

 

Do you have anything that you want featured in next month’s 
newsletter?  Contact Mike Cosgrove at exec@saukvillechamber.org  

Renewal Time 

‘Tis the season to renew your Chamber membership for 2017.  Membership invoices have 
been mailed out, please contact exec@saukvillechamber.org with any questions.  We look 
forward to working together again this year. 


